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Subject: Concern Regarding Proper Fit of Safety Equipment 

 

Dear (employer) 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to express my appreciation for your time and the 
company's commitment to the well-being of its employees, which is evident through our robust 
safety culture. 

I would like to bring to your attention a concern regarding the sizing of the personal protective 
equipment (PPE) provided. While the PPE offered is undoubtedly crucial for our safety, I have 
noticed that much of it is tailored towards standard sizes, predominantly larger sizes designed for 
men. 

As someone who values safety above all else, I am worried about the potential risks associated 
with wearing improperly fitted safety gear. Specifically, I am concerned about the fit of my safety 
vest. It is essential for me to have equipment that fits correctly to mitigate the risk of injury in the 
workplace. 

After conducting some research, I have come across ABS Safety Equipment (Vendor name), a 
vendor that offers PPE specifically designed for women. I have found a safety vest on their website 
that I believe would provide me with the proper fit and protection necessary for my role. 

To facilitate further action, I have included the link to the specific safety vest that I believe suits my 
needs best: [Insert Link Here]. This link will direct you to the vendor's website, where you can 
explore the product further, including pricing details. 

Thank you for considering my request, (employer). Ensuring the proper fit of safety equipment is 
crucial for the well-being of all employees, and I am confident that addressing this issue will 
contribute to maintaining a safe and productive work environment. 

 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 


